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Presidents week is here! While the 
actual holiday is Monday, 2/20, the 

whole week will feel busy. 
 

Please make sure to check your 
schedule and show up on time. We’ve 
seen an uptick in non-illness related 
call outs and staff arriving late. If you 

are sick, please DO NOT come to 
work, but if you scheduled and able, 

please show up for your shift. We pre-
sell lessons based on who is scheduled 
and available. If you decide you can’t 

come, it has a direct impact upon your 
peers and guests who want to take a 
lesson from you! If you indeed cant 

make your shift, do make sure to 
communicate.  

 
We have made a commitment to you 

with pass benefits, food discounts, 
Mtn Exchange, Training clinics, pro 

deals (and more), so please help us by 
fulfilling your schedule commitment 

to us.  
 

February 20th – President’s Day 

February 25th and 26th – Alpine Level 1 Exam 

March 3rd – Snowboard Level 1 Exam 

 

 

 

Presidents Week Update to Health Screen Process 

KEY DATES: 

Starting this week, employees working on-site are only required 
to complete the health-screening questionnaire if they are 

experiencing symptoms or have tested positive for COVID-19 with 
the past 5 days of their shift. This change aligns with guidance 

from public health authorities and enables us to maintain a safe 
work environment for our team members along with notification 

and tracking for Emergency Sick Leave as applicable.   

 
Next Wednesday, Feb. 22nd, we will launch the next Continuous 

Listening Survey for all seasonal and year-round employees. 
Please take this opportunity to share your thoughts 

anonymously. 
 

The results of this survey, partnered with last month’s survey 
data, will have a direct impact upon the actions we take moving 

towards the latter part of this season and into next. We 
appreciate your feedback and any ideas, suggestions or 

opportunities you see.   
 

To learn more, click here. 

Continuous Listening Survey 

 

https://vailresorts.service-now.com/hrportal?id=knowledge&sys_id=345939481bffbcd045234082b24bcb95


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stevens Pass Spirit Week! 

 

We invite you to join 

us for Spirit Week, 

starting Wednesday! 

 

 

You will be able to 

wear these items 

when teaching, with 

the rest of your 

uniform, and we are 

inviting our lesson 

guests to participate 

as well. 

 

 

Please remember to 

keep choices 

appropriate and you 

must wear all PPE 

(including helmet 

and gloves) as well 

as a nametag. 


